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I strongly disagree with this bill. As a RN with 43 years of hospital 

nursing/management experience, I feel this bill will take away the safety that we 

assure our patients. Lack of certification allows for a lower standard of acceptable 

practice in one of the highest areas of extreme risk in the hospital and out patient 

areas. 

Also, as a patient, who has chronic disease, and has had  

multiple (8) surgeries, this bill is on great concern to me!! 


